
Investigation  launched  after
quad  bike  stolen  –  Police
appeal for information

Police  are  appealing  for
information after a quad bike was
stolen from a lorry while parked at
Granada Services on Old Craighall
Road,  Edinburgh  on  Saturday,  22
June, 2024. 
Around 1.10 am the quad bike was stolen off the lorry and was
seen being driven in the direction of Old Craighall. 

Four male youths wearing dark-coloured hoodies and balaclavas
were seen running from the area. 

The quad bike is a green Yamaha, 73 plate. 

Enquiries are ongoing to gather more information and we are
viewing CCTV footage in and around the local area. 

Anyone  with  information  that  may  assist  our  investigation
should contact 101 quoting reference number 0288 of 22 June.  

Alternatively, Crimestoppers can be contacted on 0800 555 111,
where anonymity can be maintained. 
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